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Are you up to date with your bowel, breast 
and cervical screening tests? 
Participation in regular breast, bowel and cervical cancer screening gives you and your loved ones  
the best chance of detecting cancer early and ultimately, saving lives. 

Cancer screening rates in regional areas often fall below the South Australian average, specifically  
in the Outback North and East, Limestone Coast, Mid North and Murray Mallee regions. 

Participation in cancer screening programs is vital for people living in regional and remote  
South Australia where access to treatment can be limited and the burden of cancer is often higher. 

Did you know that the five year survival rate of breast cancer is 91 per cent and around 90 per cent 
of bowel cancers treated successfully if found at an early stage? 

And that cervical cancer is one of the most preventable cancers, with the HPV vaccination and  
new cervical screening test putting Australia on track to eliminate cervical cancer as a public health 
issue by 2035.

Detecting cancer early really does save lives. Join us to find out more about cancer screening and  
how you can reduce your risk.  

What’s included in the session? 
This session is designed for anyone who is interested in finding out more about breast, bowel and 
cervical screening. Attendees will learn about: 
•	 Breast, bowel and cervical cancer, and how to reduce your risk; 
•	 The national breast, bowel and cervical cancer screening programs;
•	 How screening detects cancer early;
•	 What screening tests you or your loved ones are eligible for; and 
•	 Where to access them locally.

Visit cancersa.org.au/screeningaware for more details and to register your interest. 

This session will form part of the Cancer 
Screening Regional Roadshow proudly 
driven by Cancer Council SA and funded 
by Country SA PHN.  

The Cancer  
Screening
Regional Roadshow
Coming to a town near you. 


